
  
March 26, 2021 

 
Dear Seaford Families, Faculty and Staff, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well and enjoying the beginning of spring weather. As we continue our combined 
efforts to keep schools open, there is a concern about the potential rise in COVID positive cases and the ability 
for individuals to receive COVID tests.  To that end, the District has contracted with Around The Clock (ATC) 
to administer COVID tests on Saturday, April 3rd for any student, student-athletes, faculty or staff member.  The 
chart below summarizes the testing information: 

 
Date Saturday, April 3, 2021 

Testing Group 

All employees of Seaford UFSD 
All students 
All student-athletes (high-risk) 
 

Location Seaford High School 
Cafeteria A 

 
Time 

 

 
8:00 AM – 10:00 AM 

 
Please use the link below to register for the test. If registering your child, please enter parent/guardian 
information for the contact information fields. 
 

COVID TESTING REGISTRATION LINK 
 
It is our goal to assist our community with keeping everyone safe.  Kindly remember that to continue to provide 
in-person instruction, our community will need to adhere to safety precautions.   
 
Have a safe and relaxing Spring Recess.  
 
 
Yours in Seaford Pride, 
 
 
Adele V. Pecora 
Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
AVP:sh 

https://tiny.prophasedx.com/atcseaford

